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Dear parent/carer 
 
Last week 
 
Last week we enjoyed a fantastic show, Team Tim, in which 
the children helped Tim Peake to carry out his daily schedule 
in space. Well done to all the children for their participation in 
the show and for making it so much fun! Thank you to all the 
parents who attended. 
 
Jo Fox from Spacefund was so impressed by the children’s 
mission patches that she photographed some of them and 
posted them on Twitter at @SpacefundJo, where they may be 
seen by Tim Peake himself! 
 
 
19th March: Royal Observatory trip 
 
On 19th March we will visit the Royal Observatory in Greenwich to round off our space theme. We will travel 
from school by underground and boat to Greenwich. We hope that the weather will be kind to us as we walk 
to the observatory through the park. We will then attend the Meet the Neighbours show where we will learn 
more about the stars and galaxies with the help of an astronomer.  
 
As we will be travelling to Greenwich and back, the day will be slightly longer than normal. We will leave 
school at 9.45am so please ensure your child arrives at 9.30am that day. We should return to school 
between 4.15 and 4.30pm. If you need to contact me on the day, please call on 07717 211537. 
 
On the day, please provide your child with a packed lunch and drink - no fizzy drinks or glass bottles please. 
Your child needs to be dressed warmly and should wear a coat. They should not bring mobile phones or 
valuables with them. As we will be taking a boat from Westminster to Greenwich, please advise us if your 
child suffers from motion sickness and provide them with tablets to take if necessary. Please speak to a 
member of staff if we need to be aware of any medical information relating to your child. 
 
Please complete and sign the attached form to give permission for your child to attend the trip, and 
return this on Saturday. There may also be a limited number of parent places available. Please indicate 
on the form if you are interested in joining us for the day. 
 
 
Best wishes 
Hannah Leadbeater (Project Manager)  
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Parental Consent Form 

 

Name of Student  Year Group   
 

     
    Please tick boxes as appropriate and sign below. Please return this slip to SHINE on Saturday 5th March 2016. 
 

 
Saturday 19th March 2016 

 
Royal Observatory, Greenwich   

 
I understand that whilst any teacher present will exercise all reasonable care in the supervision of my child, neither 
they nor the school shall be liable for any loss, damage or injury to person or property occasioned by the 
irresponsible action or behaviour of my son/daughter.  
I have advised staff of any relevant medical or dietary information regarding my child. 
 

YES, I give permission for my child(ren) to attend the above trip(s) 
 

  

   
NO, I do not give permission for my child(ren) to attend the above trip(s) 
 

  

   
I would be interested in accompanying the trip if tickets are available and understand 
that I may be asked to make a contribution to the cost. 

  

 
Please tick if your child suffers from motion sickness to acknowledge that you will 
provide them with tablets for the boat trip. 

  

 
 

Signed  
  

  
Emergency Contact details: 
 

Name  
 

Telephone Number   

    
 


